
 

Interim Statement 1/2017 on the Investigation of Aircraft Accident on Hong 

Kong Aviation Club Zlin Z242L aircraft (Registration Mark B-LUR) on 27 

February 2016 

In accordance with the Hong Kong Civil Aviation (Investigation of 

Accidents) Regulations, an inspector’s investigation is in progress to determine the 

circumstances and causes relating to the accident involving Hong Kong Aviation 

Club Zlin Z242L aircraft (registration mark B-LUR) operated by a private pilot at 

offshore of Fu Tau Sha at Tolo Channel, Tai Po, Hong Kong on 27 February 2016. 

Based on all collected evidence, the investigation team is analysing the 

information gathered in order to determine the circumstances and causes of the 

accident. 
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